
 
 

 
We are so honored to be chosen to share the philanthropy and kindness of the Robert 
Nelson Foundation with the families we serve. This donation will help us to provide 
support programs for children with cancer and their families.  
 
Due to the financial burden that often accompanies a pediatric cancer diagnosis, all of 
Okizu’s programs are offered free-of-charge to the families we serve, and this generous 
grant will help us to serve children with cancer both in-person and virtually next year. 
 
By offering physical and virtual program options, we can ensure that we are able to 
reach all families who wish to participate in Camp Okizu, and the Robert Nelson 
Foundation is helping us do that! On behalf of the kids and families that we serve, we 
are so grateful for your partnership. Thank you for making a difference in the lives of 
these families. 
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